
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To the Editor: 

 

Under New Jersey’s strict gun laws, it is difficult if not impossible for the average 

person to exercise their Constitutional right to own firearms and ammunition for 

self-defense in the Garden State.  So why has the New Jersey legislature just 

introduced 23 new bills further hindering citizen’s from obtaining firearms and 

ammunition for self-defense?  Our politicians need to stop blaming law abiding 

citizens for the acts of criminals and madmen, and start focusing on real issues, 

like school safety and keeping the mentally ill from having access to firearms. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 


